
August 26, 2020  
 
UPDATE – Picking up personal items left in March 
 
If you received an email or phone call from WLMS about items that 
still remain in the building since March, you may pick up these items 
on Thursday, August 27th.   In order to follow CDC distancing 
guidelines, we kindly ask that if possible please come to the school 
during your assigned times: 
 
9:00 am – 11:00 am Student Last Names beginning with A-L  
12:00 pm – 2:00 pm Student Last Names beginning with M-Z 
 
Note – we are canceling evening hours. If you can’t make it during 
your assigned time, you may stop by the school next week during 
school hours.  
(Items not picked up by the beginning of school, will be donated to 
charity.) 
 
If your child is not returning to WLMS: Please return library 
books, HCPSS instruments and books/materials borrowed from 
teachers.  Please drop off items on August 27th or any time next week.  
 
Distribution of Materials for the 2020/2021 School Year 
 
As	of	today,	we	have	not	received	the	materials	needed	for	distribution	
for	the	school	year.		Therefore,	the	distribution	of	materials	will	not	
occur	the	early	part	of	next	week	as	we	had	hoped.	We	will	send	out	a	
news	blast	and	let	you	know	when	these	items	are	available	and	we	will	
also	post	information	on	our	website.		We	are	hoping	that	we	will	be	
able	to	distribute	Sept.	3	or	4th.		Thank	you	for	your	patience.	


